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Building upon the study prepared by members of the Permanent Forum on the
situation of indigenous persons with disabilities, with a particular focus on
challenges faced with respect to the full enjoyment of human rights and inclusion
in development (see E/C.19/2013/6), and in the light of the call in the 2030
Agenda for Sustainable Development to “leave no one behind”, the Forum is
concerned that the experiences and rights of indigenous persons with disabilities
require further study and examination. In that regard, the Forum calls upon the
secretariat of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, as the
focal point within the United Nations system on matters relating to disability, to
conduct a qualitative study with regard to indigenous persons with disabilities, in
all seven regions of the world.
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